
The renovations in the chapel will bring the original 
church space back to a place of worship. It will be a place 
for small services. Small groups can use it for gatherings.

Our office staff and clergy will 
have improved spaces for their 
work serving our parish.

A new and enlarged entry to 
generously welcome everyone  
to Good Shepherd.

A new nursery will be just steps 
from the sanctuary providing a safe 
and secure area for our little ones.

It will also include a spacious, 
efficient kitchen that will 
accommodate any occasion 
while providing adequate 
storage and updated facilities.

The expanded Parish Hall will be an 
inviting space for adult education 
classes and special events as well 
as an inviting space for community 
groups as we welcome the larger 
community to our campus.

The music programs will benefit 
from a new space adjacent to  
the Sanctuary. 

The added space 
will include ADA 
restrooms with 
a shower to 
expand possibilities 
for mission.

In all buildings, the heating and cooling systems will 
be updated. Sprinklers will be installed for fire safety.

The Good Shepherd Montessori 
School will have improved safety

RENEWED FOR MINISTRY:  
THE NEW GOOD SHEPHERD
The All for Jesus capital campaign is our opportunity to raise $3,140,000 to prepare Church of the Good Shepherd 
for a future of expanded ministry. Please prayerfully consider your part in this important effort.

New 
Construction 
3,840 SF

Existing 
Construction 
15,630 SF


